2007-0269

Leanne Scott

From: Julie Jenuwine

Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2007 5:28 PM

To: Leanne Scott
Cc: Bryan Barnett

Subject: RE: Requests for Funds

I suppose John will answer the second question.

Re: the first question - assuming John finds this to be a lawful expenditure (with GF monies) then this could come from the General Fund fund balance. A budget amendment would be required if RH gives it to them in 2007. Hope this answers the question.

From: Leanne Scott

Sent: Tuesday, May 01, 2007 4:42 PM

To: Bryan Barnett; Julie Jenuwine; jstaran@hshcdlaw.com

Cc: Susan Galeczka; Margaret Casey

Subject: Requests for Funds

Mayor Barnett requested that I forward the attached requests to each of you with the following questions:

- Do we have the funding?

- Are we 'allowed' to do this?

Both of these items are on the agenda for the May 9 Council Meeting. If you have any additional information/comments, please forward them to Margaret (I will be out of the office this Thursday and Friday).

Leanne L. Scott City Council Coordinator scottl@rochesterhills.org 248.841.2460